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A thought from our Director

I have not forgotten you...

Today...I wish you a day of ordinary miracles----
A fresh pot of coffee you did not make yourself.
An unexpected phone call from an old friend.
Green stoplights on your way to work or shop.
I wish you a day of little things to rejoice in...
The fastest line at the grocery store.
A good sing along song on the radio.
Your keys right where you look.
I wish you a day of happiness and perfection -- little bite-size pieces of
perfection that give you the funny feeling that the Lord is smiling on you,
holding you so gently because you are someone special and rare.
I wish you a day of Peace, Happiness and Joy.
Have a TERRIFIC day!!!!

Dear Ladies:

Happy Mother’s Day. 


We are coming close to the end of our season, only three more meeting left. The fourth one, on June 12th,  we will be celebrating a farewell to our activities before the beginning of summertime.

It will be very nice for all of us together with family  and friends, to participate in this event in which we will  share an afternoon of joy and fun with our Manhattan family.

God bless all




Salwa Kader

Tuesday, April 13
Our Director, Salwa Kader welcomed all those present. She reminded the AGM which will take place on April 14, between 10 and 12 am at the Church Center and requested members to attend the important meeting in which President, Vice-President and Secretary will be elected.

- We all thank Alice Maloof for the trip to the American Museum of Natural History where an exhibit of Petra delighted all the ones who were there for the tour. This magnificent city, home of the Nabateans, is located in Jordan, and has fascinated and intrigued the world across the centuries because of its wisdom and technological acumen. We also traveled through dozens of butterflies and greenery and we saw a movie about tigers that made us feel like hunting in India. Thank you Alice, you really know how to organize tours.
Dates to remember (already posted in March newsletter)
April 27th – In the day of our meeting we will be collecting donations such as clothes and shoes from our members in order to fulfill with and old custom of the Manhattan Group: to help Charities. This time is the Lutheran Church that will be picking up all these donations. We know we can count on you and we are already very thankful to our members for the collaboration.
May 4th – The four Groups will be joining for the mini Bazaar at 3rd floor of the DC-1 building.
Tuesday, April 27


After welcomed the presents, Salwa Kader congratulated Lotti Robins, Director of the Queen Group and their members for the great success in the fundraising luncheon on April 23rd .They had a fantastic food, music and dance and they rose $4.169.oo!


We thank very deeply those members who carefulness donated to the Lutheran Church. 

Hilda Vargas and Nevina Pulido will be the Chairpersons for the mini Bazaar. Members who expressed their desire on contributing with food were required to sign up in this regard. The donations can be dropped at the UNWG office on May 3rd or can be taken directly to the Bazaar with the price tags on the items. A mini raffle is also being planned for that day. 

The UNFCU Seminar was really a success. Many members attended and a light lunch was served. Questions and answers were very beneficial for the participants.

Our member from Sierra Leona, Shirley Fraser-Davies showed her skills preparing a “Peanut butter soup over white plain rice”. Some of the ingredients were peanut butter, meat, onions, black pepper and salt.. Everybody loves it. It was very tasty. Shirley’s guests, also from Sierra Leona, were the Ambassador’s wife and a friend.
Dates to remember:
May 11th – Ariel and Shya Kane, acclaimed authors, seminar leaders and consultants will speak to us on “Finding peace around yourself”. They act as catalysts for personal transformation and provide ongoing consulting and seminars for a range of clients from individuals and couples as far as entrepreneurs companies. They create environment in which thousands have experienced dramatic improvements in the quality of their relationships and their lives. Their first book, “Working on Yourself Doesn’t Work: A Book about Instantaneous Transformation was published in 1999 and was a best seller en Amazon.com.
May 12th – Asia Society, located in 725 Park Ave at 70th St. will hold a panel discussion and multimedia exhibition on the challenges facing children orphaned by AIDS and what must be done to save them. The speakers:
Peter McDermott, Chief, Global HIV/AIDS Programme, UNICEF.

Countess Albina du Boisrouvray, Founder, François-Xavier Bagnoud Association.

Chung To, Founder and Chairperson, Chi Heng Foundation.

Steven Wang, Founder and President, China AIDS Orphan Fund.
The price: $5 students with ID; $7 members/NGO and $10 nonmembers. Advance registration or ticket purchase is highly recommended.

May 13th – Free tour to Channel 13. 450 West 33rd St. between 9th and 10th Aves., 6th floor. Those wishing to attend should arrive at 10.45 am sharp at the lobby. Ask for Rita.

May 27th – That Tuesday, day of our regular meeting, we will have a “Talent Parade”. All our members are invited to display their talents singing, reciting a poem, painting, dancing, etc. Please let us know in advance your skills and come prepared for the day to enjoy and have fun.
A trip to Egypt is proposed for the month of October/November. Still in the process of development. 
	New reminder

Member’s Guest who participates in our meetings for one time only are most welcome to attend , but starting May 11th there will be a charge of $5 per person. This does not apply to members from the other three Groups attending our meetings since they are already UNWG members.




	Old reminder

Contributions to the newsletter are very welcome. We encourage our members to collaborate.




Birthdays
Zaida Carleton and Shirley Fraser-Davies, both from April 19. Congratulations! We celebrate those other members whose birthdays are also in April.
New Member

We welcome Piedad Barrezueta, new member from Ecuador. Telephone No. (212) 963-6681. email: barrezueta@un.org
	An important day to remember:

JUNE 12TH  will be our Lunch Fund Raising that will take place in Margaret Yates’s pent house, facing Central Park West. We will be planning the lunch starting Tuesday 11th, in our next WG meeting. Please, be all present and also bring with you a lot of ideas!
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